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MANCHESTER PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
I-293 BRIDGE OVER BLACK BROOK BETWEEN EXIT 6 AND 7  

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation announces a scheduled second 
Public Informational Meeting will be held Wednesday, August 5 to discuss and review the 
rehabilitation of the F.E. Everett Turnpike (I-293) bridge over Black Brook between Exit 6 
and Exit 7 in Manchester.   

 
Also part of this planned project are improvements to the northbound on-ramp from 

Exit 6 that result in the bridge over Black Brook being widened 10 feet to the east, and the 
associated traffic control plan, including the possible closure of the Exit 6 northbound on-
ramp for part of the construction time, for the project. 

 
 The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with 
information regarding the proposed project, and to solicit public input in order to ensure that 
project decisions meet public transportation needs, community goals, and protect and 
enhance the environment. 
 
 The August 5 public meeting will be held in the Aldermanic Chambers, 3rd floor, at 
City Hall in Manchester, New Hampshire.  Doors will open at 6:30 pm for viewing and 
discussions prior to the formal presentation at 7:00 pm. 
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